
My name is Lisa Snyder and I'm writing to let you know that I support SB 307's intention for 

temporary events and lounges.  

 

Having legal access to a safe, consumption friendly space is extremely important to me because I 

am a woman in the cannabis industry and have been helping to empower women through an 

events series called Tokeativity. We are limited to private homes to gather and consume and 

allowing us to legally consume with respect and dignity would allow us equal rights to tobacco 

smokers, help to create a safer environment for the health and safety of others who do not wish 

to partake, and would reduce risky public consumption in cars, parks and bars. 

 

It would also allow us to be able to help empower more women in more places. We really want 

to support legal and safe consumption.  

 

Please consider doing the right thing for the good of the people. 

 

Thank you! 
 

 


